
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC) 

From: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) 

Sent April 12, 2020 11:21 AM 
To: jean.comeau@terredereve.com' 

Subject: RE: Masks 

Hello Mr. Comeau, 

Thank you for your interest in providing products designed to address the COVID-19 pandemic. We appreciate your 
desire to step up and help our community and country in these uncertain times. 

Our government has created a form that we invite you to fill out. In this way, all information and offers can be evaluated. 
This form can be found at the following link: https://buyandsell.gc.ca/supplying-goods-and-services-in-support-of-canada-
s-response-to-covid-19. After completing this form, please send me the reference number you will receive so that I can 
track your order with the Department. 

Again, thank you for your support. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

Sincerely, 

Chelsea Kusnick 
Parliamentary Secretary Assistant and Legislative Assistant Office of the Honourable Anita Anand I Bureau de 
l'honorable Anita Anand Minister of Public Services and Procurement Canada I Ministre des Services publics et de 
l'Approvisionnement PDP III, Tower A, 18th Floor, 11 rue Laurier Street, Gatineau QC, Canada K1A 0S5 
chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca Cell : 873 355 3368 

----- Original Message ----  

From: Jean Comeau [mailto:jean.comeau@terredereve.com]  

Sent: April 8, 2020 14:16 

To: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC) <madison.taipalus@canada.ca> 

Subject: Masks 

Hello, I have one of my contacts (I am a sourcing expert) in China who found me two mask manufacturing plants; one 
makes 3 million surgical masks per week. The other makes 100,000 N95s per day. I need to contact them tonight; I 
received the abridged form for the info. I want to understand the government’s payment. Delivery where there is a drop-
off point for the products from the plant is near Guangzhou. They don’t have a lot of inventory, but I could ask to buy all 
their surplus production every week. The bottom line is that with a several-week contract, they would probably be 
interested in producing for Canada. I had a doctor in my family look at the documents, and he told me that they were 
really N95s and have all the associated certifications, and my contract is very reliable. I met with her several times in 
China, and she is responsible for North American exports for a very large factory. I really need a contact person to 
prepare the most beneficial application for both parties. 
My number is +1-418-642-5559.  

Jean Comeau 
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Sent from my iPhone 


